
Banchory & District Initiative Ltd 

Board Meeting Minutes 
29th January 2015 at Bennett House
Directors Present:-  Brian Smith, Jean Henretty (Chair), Margaret Paterson, Norma Makin, Matt Merchant, 
In Attendance:- 
Apologies:- Paul Panchaud, Jerry Cobb. Jan Leatham
Thank the Forget Me Not Club for use of their premises. Norma to give donation to Heather.
Minutes of previous meeting:- approved
Finance Report: Balance £43,000. £430 refund received from ABC inflatables. £1340 from AC for River Festival Homecoming Grant. 
ACTIONS – NM - Transfer non restricted funds to projects – 

Clear Event deficit and make up to £500 balance. Close £247 transport fund and transfer to Christmas Lights.
Farmers Market: DR to ask Sandy Ingram for the previous account balance to buy new signs. 
If stall holders provide their own gazebos so we have few in stock.
Scott Skinner Square Development, Town Centre Improvements: no report
Christmas Tree – Postpone the proposal for a new tree for further investigation. Look again at sites for trees including Burgh square.
Bonnie Banchory – look to increase planting but need more volunteers. Cllr Karen Clark to ask about roundabouts at HoB.
Youth Industries – quiet at the moment no further projects planned.
Town Co-ordinator – report attached. Now working 15 hours/week maximum. 
Walk to Health – 2 weekly walks during the winter months. Monday evening walk to commence when light imroves. Wednesday morning walk for less able people will be re-launched when weather improves.
Banchory Sports Village – Raised £450,000 so far.

KGV- New changing rooms being erected. No progress with playing field as awaiting meeting with SportScotland for extra funding.
Mountain Bike Trail  - John Fletcher has moved to Australia so Chris Mutch continues alone. The group will re-launch to find new supporters. Chris will join BDI board at AGM.
Memorial tree for Sue Edwards to be planted in Bellfield Park when weather improves.
Pipe Band Tournament – 24th May in KGV Park, BS main contact.
Newsletter – email MailChimp newsletter well received. Over 300 subscribers. To be published every 2 months.
Creative Spaces - application for Creative Scotland award made in partnership with Woodend Barn. If successful the £125,000 grant will support a  number of projects that will encourage the community to work together and follow up the work done by DUFI.
Date of future meetings : Thursday 26th March 7.30pm.  venue to be announced. Every two months – last Thursday thereafter.
